

Framwellgate Moor Primary School December Newsletter



The Christmas Shows

The pupils at Framwellgate Moor Primary performed 3 different shows and held 2 nursery Sing-a-longs. They were all amazing! The pupil's motivation and enthusiasm to perform and work together as a team to perform to such a high standard makes me feel very proud of them. Well done to all the pupils and staff who worked hard to create these brilliant Christmas shows!



St Aidan Lodge

Thank you to all the children who visited St Aidan Lodge to sing Christmas songs to the residents there. They really enjoyed singing along with us.

Weather

In the event of inclement weather, please look at the homepage of the website to check whether the school is able to open.



Santa's Soup!

Year 4 pupils attended Framwellgate Moor Academy to design and make soup for Santa. The children tasted the soup and made star biscuits.

Morning attendance

Please can we remind you that all children should be in school between 8:45 – 9am. No child arriving during this time can enter via the Main Entrance. From the 4th of January anyone arriving late and therefore requiring to enter via the Main Entrance will be asked to provide reason for being late. The main entrance is only to be used when you are late, otherwise please use all other appropriate entrances for your year group, Thank you.

Congratulations to Miss Wilkinson!

We would like to offer congratulations to the Deputy Head Miss Wilkinson, who is getting married during the Christmas holidays. When we come back to school in January her new name will be Mrs Loughlen!

Christmas Assembly

On Wednesday 16th the school held a Christmas assembly so that the musicians could showcase the music they have been practicing in lessons. We also had a few French Christmas songs performed by each of the classes. All the children played and sang beautifully. A big thank you to Madame Raine and Mr Stokoe for participating in the assembly with the children.



Merry Christmas!

From all the staff at Framwellgate Moor Primary School, we would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!



Return to school

School re-opens on Monday 4th January.









